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Festival of Cultures

On May 12, 2012, Hiromi T’ai Chi
students participated in the Festival of
Cultures held at Lee Park. We all enjoyed
watching performances from different
countries, visiting booths, and eating
delicious international dishes.

Relax Into Summer Workshop

Hiromi led a morning workshop of
T’ai Chi warm-ups and Ch’i Kung on
May 26, 2012. Even though it started
early in the morning, 17 people joined
us to learn the movements and practice
their applications. Four hours passed
quickly for everyone.

Upcoming Events

Grandmaster Wang Fu-Lai’s
Workshops

June 22-24
Don’t miss this opportunity!
Friday, June 22
Ch’'i Kung - 6:30-8:30 pm
Saturday, June 23
Hsing-I - 10:00 - 5:00 pm
Sunday, June 24
T’ai Chi - 10:00 - 5:20 pm

For more information,
please see our website.

www.hiromitaiclwi.org



